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Week Ending 04-09-23 

INCIDENTS: 

04-03-23 
 

At 0037hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0486 for an alarm at a business on 
Glen Drive. 
 
At 1621hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0487 to assist a citizen at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2323hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0488 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
04-04-23 
 
At 0006hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0489 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0130hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0490 for an alarm at a closed 

business on S. Washington St. 

 

At 0919hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0491 for a report of a suspicious 

vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 

 

At 1342hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0492 to assist another agency at a 

residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1433hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0493 to assist another agency at a 

business on S. Washington St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


At 1859hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0494 for a report of a vehicle 

driving reckless on US 62 and SR 83. 
 

At 2055hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0495 for a report of a suspicious 

person at a residence on S. Washington St.  
 

At 2255hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0496 for an alarm at a closed 

business on S Washington St. 
 

04-05-23 

 

At 0219hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0497 for an alarm at a closed 

business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0458hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0498 for a report of a suspicious 

vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0518hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0499 for an alarm at a closed 

business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1005hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0500 for a report of recovered 

property at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 

At 1054hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0501 to assist a motorist in 

unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1123hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0502 to assist a motorist in their 

disabled vehicle at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 

At 1403hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0504 for a report of a junk problem 

on S. Alexander St 

 

At 1543hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0505 to check the welfare of a 

resident on Smith St. 
 

At 1711hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0506 for a report of theft at a 

business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1753hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0507 for a report of a parking 

problem on E. Jackson St. 
 

At 2303hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0508 for an alarm at a closed 

business on S. Washington St.  



 

04-06-23 

 

At 0425hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0509 for an alarm at a closed 

business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0745hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0510 for a disturbance at a 

residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1046hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0511 to assist a motorist in 

unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1345hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0512 for an open burn at a 

residence on Sill St. 
 

At 1601hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0513 for a report of theft at a 

business on S. Washington St. 

 

At 1805hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0514 for an open burn at a 

residence on Swan Ally. 

 

At 2111hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0515 for a report of noise at a 

residence on North Crawford St. 

04-07-23 
 

At 0139hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0516 for a report of an alarm at a 
closed business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0537hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0517 for a report of vehicle theft 
on Logsdon. 
 

At 0617hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0518 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Drive. 
 

At 1025hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0519 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1836hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0520 for an alarm at a business on 
E. Jackson St. 
 

At 2110hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0521 for a report of noise at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 

At 2206hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0522 for an alarm at a business on 



S. Washington St. 
 

04-08-23 
 

At 0037hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0523 for a report of improper 
handling of a firearm at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0352hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0524 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 

At 1308hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0525 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limits 
 

At 1839hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0526 for a report of a reckless 
driver at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2041hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0527 for a juvenile problem at a 
residence on E. Liberty St. 
 

At 2058hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0528 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2204hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0529 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St 
 

04-09-23 
 

At 0944hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0530 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St 
 

At 1244hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0531 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St 
 

At 1754hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0532 to assist another agency at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2042hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0533 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
Accidents: 
 
04-05-23 
 
At 1225hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0503 for a report of a non-injury 
accident at a business on S. Washington St. 


